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I urge you to reject this bill attempting to claw Oregon back to the times of voter 

suppression. This is clearly a attack on our civil liberties and an attempt to reduce 

those who can have a say in our state government to only individuals who have the 

ability to take a day off to vote. Folks with kids may have to balance voting over 

having PTO to care for their sick kids, if they have PTO at all. This is part of the ultra-

conservative playbook to disenfranchise the working class Americans and Oregon, 

and we must make a stand against it.  


